
Verde Shores August Newsletter

What a fantastic turnout we had for the Monique Berry Band.

Monique Berry Band

We had over 65 people attend the concert.



Saturday, July 20th, the “concert 

on  the  beach”  was  so   much

fun. It brought people together.  

We  had  a delicious BBQ and 

potluck  picnic.   Steve  Hood 

joined  the  band  for a solo 

that  we  all  enjoyed.   And 

thanks  to  Marc  and  Joni 

for  the  cozzies  they  had 

made  for  the  event.

Did someone say party?

Ida and Louise Carusio invite you to join them Saturday, 

October 5th for a taste of Italy when they host a day of “Bocce 

and Bolognese”  at 667 Beach Drive.   The outdoor festivities 

start at 2pm with an antipasto-and a break for fun with Bocce

and then return to the tables for Bolognese promptly at 4pm. 

Homemade cannolis and coffee to follow.  Please RSVP by 

September 20th.  We need a solid head count to prepare 

properly.  Call Louise at 516 859-3300 to RSVP.

Wanted eveyone to have a copy of the August newsletter so I mailed copies
this  month.   Just  a  reminder  that newsletters  are  now  posted  at  our
website by the 5th of  each  month.  Those without email will receive a copy
in the mail or on their mail box.   Go to:   www.verdeshoresestates.com


